
 

 
VERANDAS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 

 
UPDATES – JANUARY 8, 2020 

 
 
Repairs to the water boilers have been completed and a shut off valve 
installed.  It was necessary to shut off the water temporarily yesterday 
during this process.    Water service was returned to the building at 
approximately 2:00 p.m.  
 
 
Repairs to the spa were completed yesterday.   The contractor (Gunther 
Pools) did a wonderful job.   We will continue to let the new tiles sit today 
before filling it back up tomorrow and opening it.      There are plans to 
next address the tiles on the lazy river and pool.    Notifications will be 
sent prior to establishing that schedule.    Due to costs, the work is being 
done in phases. 
 
 
 


